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Following an update in January about timings on the Smyth Review the National Safeguarding Team, NST, has now provided a further update to

the survivors and victims, who suffered the appalling abuse by the late John Smyth.

The reviewers are still continuing to receive important information, with some completely new people coming forward to make representations,
including victims and people who knew Smyth over the years. There was an evidence deadline of September 2021, however it was considered

important that these voices were heard to obtain a fuller picture as possible.

The approach the reviewers are taking to draft the report is to cover all the material in a largely chronological way, providing drafts covering the
different periods and starting the representations process with those people named in the report as it progresses. This phased approach is
considered more effective and helpful for all those involved, particularly survivors and victims, rather than presenting the full report to the NST all

in one go. The first phase draft is expected to be with the NST within a month and it will continue to receive drafts over the summer months.

The Church (as stated by the Archbishop of Canterbury) is committed to full and unredacted publication of the report. The representations

process, for all involved is expected to be complex, with the eventual date of publication being determined by this.

There will be further updates when more precise timings are known. Both the reviewers and the Church recognise that this review has the
potential to be re-traumatising for victims and survivors and support continues to be offered, please contact jude.renton@churchofengland.org

in the first instance.
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